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As a long time resident of Tierra Del Mar we have seen over the decades much more 

traffic and noise from the Sandlake recreation area. 

The noise level is so extreme on most nice days year round I cannot garden, 

entertain or have people at my rental without extreme disturbance . Complaints have 

been made and it is  detrimental to our business. Locals should be able to enjoy our 

own properties without this extreme nuisance. There needs to be monitoring and 

enforcement. 

Thank you, 

Kathleen and Buck Miller 


